Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Sheldon Hitchcock <slhitchcock@talonlpe.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 1:42 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Cc: Franklin, Melvin; rcox@bridgergroup.com; David Adkins
Subject: Bridger Logistics: Cedar Canyon 22 CTB (2RP-4274)
Attachments: 20170824130941753.pdf

Mike,

Please see the attached closure report for the Bridger Cedar Canyon 22 CTB. This was a release from a Bridger truck onto
an Oxy well pad. We excavated the impacted area per OCD guidelines and collected confirmation samples. All of the
confirmation samples were below NMOCD RRAL'’s. Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Respectfully,

Sheldon Hitchcock
Project Manager

Office: 575.746.8768
Direct: 575.616.4021

Cell: 575.689.5198

Fax: 575.746.8905
Emergency: 866.742.0742
Web: www.talonlpe.com
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